Town of Upton
Regular Town Council Meeting
November 30, 2022

THE SPECIAL MEETING of the Town Council of Upton, Wyoming, was called to order at 7:00 p.m. on
Wednesday, November 1, 2022, at the Upton City Hall located at 725 2" Street in Upton, Wyoming.

Present: Mayor Travis Beck, Council Members Justin Norman, Joe Watt and Nicholas Trandahl. Council
Member Dennis Stirmel was absent. Staff present included Clerk/Treasurer Kelley Millar and Superintendent
Mark Lindstrom.

At approximately 7:00 p.m., Mayor Beck opened the special meeting with the pledge of allegiance.

Mayor Beck asked for public comment regarding the award of the bid for the Emergency Lagoon #3 Project.
Superintendent Lindstrom reviewed the bid sheet from the bid opening on November 17", 2022 and answered
questions about the project. COUNCIL MEMBER WATT MOVED, COUNCIL MEMBER TRANDAHL
SECONDED a motion to award the bid for the Emergency Lagoon #3 Project to Wyoming Earth Moving
Corporation who was the responsible apparent low bidder on the project in the amount of $425,743.78. All
ayes, MOTION CARRIED.

Vacancies on the Council were briefly discussed.
There being no further business before the Council, COUNCIL MEMBER NORMAN MOVED, COUNCIL

MEMBER TRANDAHL SECONDED A MOTION to adjourn. All ayes, MOTION CARRIED. The meeting
adjourned at 7:23 p.m.

Travis Beck, Mayor

Attest: Kelley Millar, Clerk-Treasurer

Unofficial Minutes of the Special Meeting June 23, 2022



